
12l14/2015 Edcgov.us Mail- Fwd: Dollar Tree Project in Georgetown

Charlene Tim <charlene.tim@edcgov.us>

Fwd: Dollar Tree Project in Georgetown
-------------------------------------------------_. ----------

Planning Unknown <planning@edcgov.us>
To: Charlene Tim <charlene.tim@edcgov.us>

Please see email.

-- Forwarded message ---
From: Dawn Hodson <dhodson@mtdemocrat.net>
Date: Fri, Dec 11, 2015 at 9:33 AM
Subject: Dollar Tree Project in Georgetown
To: planning@edcgov.us

Fri, Dec 11, 2015 at 10:56 AM

I have a question about the Dollar Tree project in
Georgetown.

Given that GDPUD customers are already having to
conserve 32 percent, is there enough extra water to
accommodate uses in a 9,000 square foot building?

Thanks.

Dawn Hodson
Reporter, Mountain Democrat
dhodson@mtdemocrat.net
530-344-5071
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